Border Reiver Newsletter
Border Reiver Newsletter 7/2/2013

Greetings Reivers!

Clan Guthrie And The G.L.N.C. Part Ways

  Over the last few years we have been called to aid our northern clan brothers in numerous events, including the Wisconsin Highland Games, and Milwaukee's Saint Patrick's Day Parade,  as a way to raise awareness in our shared culture and history.  Citing various organizational reasons, this season the Great Lakes Northern Clan made the decision to part ways with our organization. We wish them nothing but success in their endeavors and hope their organization continues to grow, educate, and celebrate the Scottish heritage.

  As a result, it was agreed that the Border Reivers we will begin purchasing tartan delineating our origin within the Guthrie Clan and begin to phase out the Gunn Tartan from our equipment.

  Until the new tartan arrives, we will continue to utilize the Gunn Colors at functions and formal events with the same respect and professionalism that we have shown in the past.

  Additionally, it was decided that we would also be adopting a traditional "border" tartan for other events in order to retain the level of historical accuracy that we strive to achieve.

New Name - New Look

  The new web page for the Border Reivers is up and running! Be sure to check it out! Some portions are still under construction, but look for updates in the near future, including a new Clan Store!  Additionally, in order to increase our web presence, look for a new Border Reivers page on Facebook in the near future.

S.T.R.U. Strikes Again!

The Scottish Tactical Response Unit at Breakaway Paintball!

http://www.breakawaypaintball.com

  Our most recent training day at Breakaway Paintball went well, with members of  Ursa's elite Lion Guard decimating the "English" in one of our all day training exercises! As always, we want to thank the staff at Breakaway Paintball for their hospitality and for creating such a fun and open environment. If you have not yet attended one of our "training events", I highly recommend it. Aside from running through the woods with paintball guns, there's nothing funnier than seeing two, three hundred pound men loping downhill while under fire. J

Organizational Announcements

  At the most recent organizational meeting, several members were promoted or reconfirmed to new posts in order to facilitate the smoother operation of our organization.

            Clan President:                                                Craig Sheppler

            Historian / Quartermaster:                               Diana Pulliam

            Clan Photographer:                                         Wolfie Schneider

            Public Relations / Webmaster:                        Michael Dobler, Sr

            Head Chef:                                                     Anthony Muno

            Weapons Master:                                            Adam Mahalas

Congratulations and condolences to our organizational team! J

Clan Guthrie arrives at the Bull Valley Renaissance Festival

The clan made its presence known at the first annual Stickney House Renaissance Faire fundraising event for the Stickney House in McHenry, Illinois. This newly founded event has the potential to become the Border Reiver's signature faire, as well as raising funds for the restoration of a piece or local history. If you have not yet read up on the history of this home, we encourage you to do so. You can find their Facebook page at: https://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Stickney-House

  The organizers of the fundraiser have extended the invitation to all members of the Border Reivers to attend next years' event, so mark your calendars early for the weekend of June 21st, 2014!

  The Border Reivers wish to extend a special and sincere thank you to Phyllis Keinz and the other members of the organizational team at Bull Valley for their warm welcome.

The Guthrie Girls

  Diana, Lisa, and Nicole have been tasked with creating a new logo for the female members of the clan. Once selected, the new "Guthrie Girls" logo will be featured on items in our clan store. Good luck girls!!

2013 Membership Fees Due By August 15th!

Just a reminder to all active members, clan fees will be due by no later than August 15th of this year, and beginning in 2014, fees will be due by no later than March 15th. Be sure to get those dues in on time!

